
 
 
June 3, 2020 
 
Ms. Kaylynn D. Short, CPA 
Accountant  
Iowa PBS 
3301 SE 25th Street 
Des Moines, IA 50320 
 
Dear Kaylynn: 
 

Each year, AGA recognizes financial management professionals and chapters whose visionary 
leadership, outstanding accomplishments and exceptional service have significantly advanced 
our profession, strengthened our Association and improved our communities. This year, on 
behalf of the AGA National Awards Committee, I am pleased to inform you that the Des Moines  
Chapter has been selected as a recipient of the 2020 Chapter Education Award.  
 
Congratulations on receiving this special honor which formally recognizes AGA chapters that 
have demonstrated outstanding commitment to providing educational programs to their 
members and other accountability professionals. 
 
We wish we could celebrate your achievement with you in person. Instead, we will celebrate all 
National award winners during this year’s virtual PDT, and your award will be shipped to you 
directly.   
 
Thank you for your commitment to excellence and to a proactive approach to the future of our 
profession – my theme for the 2019--2020 year.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Ernest Almonte, CGFM, CPA, CFE 
National President, 2019-2020 
 
 
cc:  Ann M. Ebberts, MS, PMP, Chief Executive Officer, AGA 
 Kelly Stefanko, CGFM, CPA, Chair, AGA National Awards Committee 
 


